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March 13, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SB 44:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which permits executive director of
Oregon Government Ethics Commission to designate employee of commission to fulfill any
duty or responsibility assigned to executive director by law or by commission.
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